
From: Liz Christensen
To: Pharmacy Services
Subject: FORMULARY SUPPORT LETTER FOR NURTEC ODT
Date: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 7:43:50 PM

WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

To Whom It May Concern,
 

I am writing this letter in support of Nurtec ODT and it’s
placement on the Medicaid preferred drug formulary.
 

I am a Neurology Nurse Practitioner with St. Mary’s
Medical Group in Reno, Nevada and I have an extensive
headache
Practice. Over the past 6 months I have been able to trial
Nurtec ODT in my patients and have seen excellent
results.
 

The efficacy, safety and  convenience of Nurtec ODT make
it an important breakthrough in the treatment of acute
migraine.
People who have suffer with migraines and cardiovascular
disease and have been stable for 6 months to use a non
narcotic
therapy for acute migraine purposes. Therapy and should
be made available to all patients.
 

Sincerely,
 
 

Lisa Hammargren-Kuykendall, APRN-BC, Neurology
(775) 857-8094
 

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:respecttransformation@gmail.com
mailto:rxinfo@dhcfp.nv.gov



